MINUTES

Grant Elementary School PTO

03/02/2017

Meeting called to order by Laura Carrier at 3:11 pm

In Attendance

Julie Nettleton, Lindsay Sacco, Kevin Rainsford, Laura Carrier, and Joniel. School Officials present were Mike Freeman, and Heather Brown,

Approval of Minutes

• The Minutes from February were approved.

Treasurer's Report

Report was given by Julie. Balance is \$15,955.71

Guest Speaker—none

School Officials

- Talked about the upcoming Social Media Night.
- Mother/Son event.
- Spring Sports baseball, softball starting up.
- Odyssey of the minds upcoming competition at Mountain View.
- Musical on the 24Th and 25th.
- Updated on Pennies for Patients that is being headed up by student council.
- Principal for a day will be our city's Mayor Brent Weaver on 3/30.
- Site council will be releasing the grade specific parent surveys.

Mini-Grant Requests – Tabled until April meeting

Old Business - none

New Business

- Discussed the need for more PTO board members.
- Should PTO and CEF join forces?
- Joniel discussed progress on her Maker's Fair idea, this will be take place in Spring of 2018.
- Joniel discussed another fund raising idea of themed baskets every month left in the office for people to look and buy tickets for the drawing.

Meeting Adjourned @ 4:07 pm